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ANNEX B 
 

From: [REDACTED] 

To: [REDACTED] 

Cc : [REDACTED] 

Date : Wed, 13 Dec 2017 13:30:37 +0000 

Subject : With compliments 

============ Forwarded message ============ 

 

On Behalf of Minister Neil F. Costa MP 

 

Dear Shona 

 

I would like to sincerely thank you for meeting with my Medical Director, Dr Cassaglia. It 

was truly a pleasure to meet with you again. Dr Cassaglia and I found the meeting 

informative, useful and beneficial and we very much look forward to collaborating further 

with your excellent team, with a view to progress on matters discussed, namely: 

 

[REDACTED] 

 

I believe it may be possible for us to make good headway on the points mentioned and I 

would be very grateful to learn what you require from our side in order to progress. I very 

much look forward to our future collaboration, as I am confident there are further avenues we 

can explore, which may offer exciting opportunities and prove beneficial to our respective 

health services and constituents. May I take this opportunity to invite you and your team to 

Gibraltar, as my guests, where you find an opportunity to learn first-hand of our healthcare 

system. I would be delighted if you would accept the invitation to visit us at the GHA. 

 

With many thanks & kind regards 

 

Neil 

________________________________ 

[REDACTED] 

Personal Assistant to the Minister 

Ministry of Health, Care and Justice 

HM Government of Gibraltar 

Zone 1, Level 7 

St Bernard's Hospital 

Harbour Views Road 

Gibraltar 

GX11 1AA 

Tel: [REDACTED] 

 


